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[DATE]
Dear Resident:
I am writing to ask for your help. The Census is a count of the population that is required by the United States Constitution. You may have heard about the recent Census. Now that it is over, ICF Macro, an independent public opinion research firm, is conducting a survey to learn people’s opinions about the Census and finding the best ways to conduct the Census. 
In the next few weeks, an interviewer will call your home to conduct a survey.  Your participation in this survey is voluntary, and we intend to protect your anonymity by not asking for your name, address, or other personal information that could easily identify you.  Your answers to this survey will be combined in the reports of the results.  You can validate that this survey is a legitimate federally-approved information collection by asking the interviewer for the OMB control number. 
The interviewer will ask one adult in your household to answer questions.  The interview takes about 20 - 25 minutes.   If the interviewer calls at a busy time, please let us know a better time to call back.   
Each household in the nation had a chance of being chosen for this survey. Your phone number was selected at random by a computer.  Even if you did not respond to the Census, your answers to this survey are very important.
We really appreciate the time you take to help us with this important evaluation effort. If you have any questions, please call our survey information line at 1-800-639-0310 x3754. 
Sincerely,


Frank Abramcheck, Ph.D.
Senior Vice President
ICF Macro
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I am writing to ask for your help. The Census is a count of the population that is required by the United States Constitution. You may have heard about the recent Census. Now that it is over, ICF Macro, an independent public opinion research firm, is conducting a survey to learn people’s opinions about the Census and finding the best ways to conduct the Census. 
In the next few weeks, an interviewer will visit your home to conduct a survey. Your participation in this survey is voluntary, and we intend to protect your anonymity by not asking for your name, address, or other personal information that could easily identify you.  Your answers to this survey will be combined in the reports of the results.  You can validate that this survey is a legitimate federally-approved information collection by asking the interviewer for the OMB control number.
In appreciation of your time and effort, we will be offering a $10 cash gift upon completion of the survey.
The interviewer will show identification and inform you that he or she is visiting on behalf of ICF Macro.  The interviewer will ask one adult in your household to answer questions.  The interview takes about 20 - 25 minutes.   If the interviewer comes at a busy time, please let us know a better time to come back.   
Each household in the nation had a chance of being chosen for this survey. Your address was selected at random by a computer.  Even if you did not respond to the Census, your answers to this survey are very important.
We really appreciate the time you take to help us with this important evaluation effort. If you have any questions, please call our survey information line at 1-800-639-0310 x3754. 
Sincerely,


Frank Abramcheck, Ph.D.
Senior Vice President
ICF Macro
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